
Glenmore Park High School 

Return to School Arrangements - Years 7-11 
Monday 25/10/21 

Welcome back to school!! We are very excited to have you all back! 

• The school day will start at 8.30am 
• Students must enter and exit the school at their designated entry points: 

 Year 7 and 8: Front gate 
 Year 9 and 10: Bus Bay gate 
 Year 11: Back Car Park gate (N.B. cars are not to be brought onsite) 

 

• All Year groups have had variation to rooming in order to organise classes into cohorts. 
• Students can access their revised electronic timetable from Saturday via the Sentral Student 

Portal. Please monitor your student email from Saturday for the link. 
• Check your Year Group Google Classroom for the organisation for the school day 
• On Monday students make their way straight to school – do not linger at the park/outside 

school/at the shops 
• Students will generally remain in one room for the day and teachers will move to the students 

unless your electronic timetable shows otherwise. 
• Make sure you pack all of your books/equipment - two masks and sanitiser. 
• If you have PE/sport on your timetable you have permission to wear PE uniform  
• Due to current Department guidelines, no parents are permitted on site. 
• Students should not attend school if they are unwell. If a student has been unwell, they will 

be required to produce a negative COVID test or isolate for 10 days prior to return 
• When students arrive on Monday morning they are to go straight to the following areas while 

waiting for the bell for the start of the day - students should not gather in the quad: 
 Year 7: Oval 
 Year 8: Mini Oval and H block 
 Year 9: Quad area and COLA 
 Year 10: C Block area and courts 
 Year 11: Senior Area 
 Support Unit students should go to the Unit 

Staff will be supervising in these areas. Students must pay attention to all signage 
 

• Students are reminded to socially distance in their particular area while waiting for the 
bell/Period 1. 

• After the bell rings students are to go straight to their Period 1 class as listed on the timetable. 
Roll call will be marked in Period 1. 

• Students will need to regularly check their Year Group Google Classroom for updates. 
• Any student who borrowed a laptop from school should bring it with them on Monday. 

Please do not go to the library to return it – we will organise for it to be collected from you 
during the school day. 


